
  Atuqtuarvik Corporation  
 Nunavut Sivuniksavut Alumni Scholarship 2017 

 

September 21, 2017 Atuqtuarvik Corporation is pleased to announce that two scholarships of $2500 

have been awarded to two deserving alumni of the Nunavut Sivuniksavut Training Program! As always, 

we were impressed by the high caliber of candidates and the educational programs they are pursuing. 

The 2017 Scholarship Recipients are: 

 

Neoma Cox, Iqaluit, NU 

Neoma is currently enrolled in the Environmental Technology 

Program under the Nunavut Arctic College in Iqaluit, NU. She 

graduated from Nunavut Sivuniksavut in 2013. Her personal career 

goal is to work towards balancing resource development, Inuit 

culture and building the Nunavut economy. Way to be Neoma! 

 

“I believe Nunavut is capable of having balance between profitable 

developments but also being able to be self-reliant and still use our cultural practices in a diverse 

traditional and modern world. Having a job that helps protect Inuit, our home and support our culture is 

something that I hold close to me and that I would love to share with my daughter.”- Neoma Cox 

 

Qilak Kaludjak, Rankin Inlet, NU 

Qilak is a student under the Nunavut Teacher Education Program in 

Iqaluit, NU with the Nunavut Arctic College. Qilak graduated from 

Nunavut Sivuniksavut in 2015. He plans on becoming an educator in 

Nunavut and will promote Inuktitut and its use in classrooms. We 

are so excited for you Qilak! 

 

“I would especially like to be an Inuktitut teacher since there was a 

lack of Inuktitut teachers when I went to high school. I am currently 

improving my Inuktitut skills each day so I can keep my language 

strong to teach students in the future.” -Qilak Kaludjak 
 

Congratulations to the Atuqtuarvik Corporation Scholarship recipients of 2017! We are proud to 
support and see so many Inuit youth striving to further their education and wish them continued 
success in their studies. 


